Good morning DACOF Membership!

The On-Line RV Reservations will open tomorrow morning around this time with another announcement providing the on-line instructions. Once the instructions have been posted, Members can begin the on-line registration process. Members will complete an on-line form providing required information (Name, Address, Phone #, email address, RV License Plate #, RV Length, Date of Arrival, Date of Departure) and will submit the form electronically. Subsequently, Members will receive an auto-reply email confirming their information has been submitted. Upon receipt of the email confirmation, Members can feel confident their request has been submitted and received. RV Requests will be processed on a First-Come, First-Serve Basis. Jessie will then send Members (in that order and in-between her other Job Duties) a follow-up email with a secure link and password to submit payment. After Payment has been submitted, you will receive another email with an electronic payment receipt.

When you have received the email conformation that your information has been received, PLEASE relax and wait for Jessie to send out the Payment Request email. 

PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE - do not follow the on-line entry up with a phone call to Jessie, or send in multiple On-Line Reservation Requests. This will only slow the process down for everyone!

Even with the large participation at DACOF Last Year, the RV Spots did not sell out - so we expect there should be availability for all Members who would like to RV this year!

Stay tuned for tomorrow's instructions and Happy RV Registration!

Bill & the Board
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